From: Maureen Donahue
To: SaGurney, Pamela
Subject: District Updates

Date: Friday, October 1, 2021 3:30:09 PM

******** This email originated from outside of the organization. Use caution when replying, opening attachment(s), and/or clicking on URL's. ********

Dear Southwestern Families:

We have made it through the first month of school and we appreciate your support in making this happen. There are a lot of moving parts that happen daily and we are so thankful for your partnership. We continue to find ways to keep our families involved. Stay tuned as the elementary is working on a virtual Open House video to share with all of you. We look forward to returning to some normal activities inside our buildings and will keep you informed as we move forward.

- 1. We had two cases the week of September 20th.
- 2. We had four cases the week of September 27.

I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!

Mrs. Donahue

Southwestern Central School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Southwestern Central School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.

Spam
Not spam
Forget previous vote